The Brother Nathanael Foundation is now LEGALLY a non-profit corporation

July 9, 2010 -- -- The Brother Nathanael Foundation is now LEGALLY a non-profit corporation
complete with a Federal Tax ID # and a bona fide bank account.

Donations may be made out to: Brother Nathanael Foundation and sent to PO Box 1242; Frisco
CO; 80443.

Watch For Regular "News" Updates!




